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Call to host the European Scout Symposium in December 2015 

Dear friends 

As you will know, the European Scout Symposium is an important event in the life of the Region when we 
can look back at what has been achieved in the triennium, to date, what we hope to achieve by the end 
of the triennium, what we need to change, and what we will do in the future triennia.  

In order to provide the right venue for this important event, we wish to launch an open call for an NSO or 
NSA to host the event.  

A detailed specification is attached for your information; further clarification can be provided by 
contacting me by email – dmckee@scout.org. 

In order to maximise the time before the next European Scout Conference and taking into account 
existing commitments, we specify that the event must take place between 3 and 6 December 2015.  

We are also very conscious of the commitments that NSOs and NSAs will have from the end of 2015 till 
the autumn or end of 2016, and so we especially wish to emphasise that the successful bid will try to 
minimise costs while maximising opportunities! 

We look forward to receiving your bids no later than 23 January 2015, based on the specification 
attached. All bids will be acknowledged on receipt.  

With kind regards, 

 
David McKee 
Regional Director 
European Scout Office 


